
 

 

 

Southbound McCaslin to Eastbound US 36/Loop Ramp Closure 
Wednesday, Jan. 28, 2015 

 
The existing loop ramp from southbound McCaslin Boulevard to eastbound US 36 is scheduled 

to permanently close the night of Wednesday, Jan. 28 starting at 9 p.m. This closure is 

necessary to construct the new eastbound US 36 dedicated RTD bus ramp, which will mirror 

the nearly completed one on westbound US 36 and McCaslin. Prior to the loop ramp closure, 

the new southbound McCaslin Boulevard to eastbound US 36 on-ramp will be completed, and 

traffic will be directed to the new ramp for access to eastbound US 36. During this phase of 

construction, traffic will yield at a temporary light to make a left turn onto the eastbound ramp  

Alternate routes are recommended on Thursday, Jan. 29  during this transition, as traffic 

becomes familiar with the new traffic pattern.  Back-ups are expected in the area.  Once the 

bridge is complete, traffic will have free left and right turns onto US 36 with the 

implementation of the Diverging Diamond Interchange (DDI).  To learn more about a DDI, 

including how to drive one go to www.us36expresslanes.com. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 For more information call the project hotline at 303-404-7042. 


